EMPIRE
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June 22, 2016

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: EM-CING-049-150224 - New Cingular Wireless/ AT&T Facility at Town Farm
Road, Enfield, Connecticut, Failure to Comply with Conditions of Siting Council
Decision Letter, dated March 16, 2015.

Dear Ms. Bachman:

We are in receipt of your letter dated June 9, 2016 concerning the above-referenced matter.
Please be advised that we are in the process of meeting the requirement to produce a passing structural
analysis on this site, not exceeding 100 percent.

The subject tower was recently modified by T-Mobile and AT&T’s modifications were considered
in the modification design. T-Mobile’s modifications were completed and American Tower is in the
process of conducting a post modification inspection and will run a structural thereafter demonstrating
that AT&T’s equipment is compliant with your tower loading requirement.

In light of the above, we will be unable to produce the structural requested in the timeframe
provided, but are working to bring the site into compliance as soon as possible. As such, a structural will
be filed as soon as it becomes available.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your time
and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Sarah Snell
Site Acquisition Specialist

16 Esquire Road

Billerica, MA 01862
ssnell@empiretelecomm.com
Mobile 978-284-3830

Office 978-608-8416




